
September 24, 2023

Dear Parents,

Welcome to Second Grade PREP! I am delighted to have your child study our faith with us

this year.

In second grade the children are preparing to receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation. Your

children will receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation for the first time on March 2, 2024.

So much to look forward to!

Similar to last year and as listed on St. Joseph’s Church PREP calendar- the children will have

their classes in one of two ways: (1) In-person classes in the Parish center once or twice a

month and (2) Zoom classes. Both will take place on Sundays between 10.00 and 10.50 am.

In-person weeks: In person classes meet in the Parish Center immediately after 9:00 AM Mass on

designated Sundays.

Zoom weeks: The Zoom link will be sent by email- we will be using the same link during the whole

year. The children should participate with their workbook and pencils. Please log in by 10.00 am.

Additionally, throughout the year I will be forwarding you OPTIONAL review and enrichment

materials. I think many children may enjoy and benefit from working on additional worksheets,

small projects or watching videos and learning songs to reinforce the information learned in class.

If you have any questions or concerns - please let me know (email works great). I truly want for

your children to enjoy our meetings and to learn. Please do share with me if the way that our

classes are run works well for your children.

I am very excited to be teaching your children about God’s great love and forgiveness for us.

Thank you very much for your cooperation and support!

May God bless you all,

Lucyna Sumner prepgrade2@stjoescoopersburg.org
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